
  
 

 

 
 

 
 
Please vote to maintain our protected green spaces and support the proposed designation of 
Clennon Valley. I understand the the Torbay Development Agency is objecting and as a local 
resident I want you to represent me and let my voice be heard. 
These green spaces are a vital part of our community and enrich our environment, its not all 
about building houses on every square inch of land available. Once lost we can never recover 
them, as a child I played in these areas, as a teenager I played sports in these areas, as an 
adult I learned to value them for what they are, areas of peace, nature and tranquility. I urge 
you to vote to protect them, please listen and do something good for our community. 
 

 
 

 
 

Subject: Your vote matters - Paignton Neighbourhood Plan 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Bill Macdonald 
Sent: 27 November 2017 14:52 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Fwd: Your vote matters - Paignton Neighbourhood Plan 

From: Bill Macdonald 

Date: 26 November 2017 21:20:55 GMT
 
To: jane.barnby@torbay.gov.uk, alan.tyerman@torbay.gov.uk, 

barbara.cunningham@torbay.gov.uk, david.thomas@torbay.gov.uk, 

chris.robson@torbay.gov.uk, john.thomas@torbay.gov.uk
 

Dear all, 

Bill Macdonald 

1 




